



June 14, 2017

Jim Pyne 1 Lackey Dam Road Douglas, MA 01516

SUBJECT:

Sutton excavation adjacent to Route 146

Dear Mr. Pyne:

We are in receipt of your plans and proposed excavation adjacent to MassDOT property along Route 146 in Sutton. After reviewing the plans titled "2016 Earth Removal Plan of Land" dated November 2, 2015 we deem that no MassDOT Access Permit is required.

Prior to the start of the work being conducted, please contact District Compliance Engineer Dave Blodgett @ 617-892-3640 and provide the date the work is to be started, the contractor who will be performing the work, name, address, and telephone number of person to be contact in case of emergency.

Please seek any required permits from the local authorities.

Please direct any questions concerning this matter to our Permits Engineer, Mr. Chris Chambers, at Tel. # 508-929-3819.

Sincerely,

Barry J. Lorion

Acting District Highway Director

ENCLOSURE CHC/tj

Cc: file